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January 4, 2013

Jane Bauer and Ray Hannah
Co-Chairs
Manatoulin-Sudbury DSB
210 Mead Blvd.

Espanola, ON P5E 1R9
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Thank you for copying me on your letter dated December 19, 2012, addressed to the
Premier of Ontario.

The issue of reducing child poverty in Ontario is in everyone’s interest. The government
of Ontario will continue to champion the reduction of child poverty in the province and
work to address the related issues of economic security, social policy that supports
families, and a secure safety net for families.

Thank you once again for contacting me. Ilook forward to continue working with you in
the future, and wish you and your organization continued success going forward.

All the best,
Kathleen Wynne MPP
Don Valley West ”
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